4th May 2004

PRESS RELEASE


Vandalism

The Directors of J Rayner & Sons Ltd received two bad reports of vandalism on the farm last week.  A member of the office team’s car was broken into whilst parked in Colnbrook; two windows were broken but nothing stolen.

On Friday evening, a car jumped an earth bund at the corner of Popes Close and Horton Road, Colnbrook and drove across a field of wheat and £1,000.00 of damage was caused.

The Directors have come to expect this amount of crime and vandalism in the area due to the lack of policing, apparently due to a shortage of manpower.

The spokesman for J Rayner & Sons Ltd, a Director, Colin Rayner, reported that when we have to call the police we are lucky to see the policeman on the same day, in which case the criminals have long gone away.  The criminals are aware of this and, therefore, do exactly what they want over our farmland, as the chances of getting caught are highly unlikely!
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